
 
*Shirts are available in a variety of colors. 

 
Dear Forest Festival Attendees, 
 
Casey Earl’s will be doing t-shirts and hoodies for the Forest Festival Invitational (9/16/2023).  
 
Athletes can save five bucks by preordering shirts. Customization of names on the back of shirts is also only 
available with preorders. Visit the website below for more info: 
https://caseyearls.com/forestfestival/index.php?route=common/home  
 
All preorders are due by 9 a.m. on Monday, September 11. 
 
Best, 
Coach Biola 
Elkins HS 
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